
Breanna Rath Sets Triple Jump Record 
By Judy Rogers 
 
 Golden Plains Senior Breanna Rath set a new school record of 36’ 10.75” in 
Triple Jump at the Triplains Invitational Track Meet in Colby on April 11.  She broke the 
record of 36’ 7” set by Valerie Broeckelman in 2006. 
 “Wow—what an incredible jump!” said Valerie (Broeckelman) Visser.  “Records 
are meant to be broken.  I’m very happy for her and wish her a wonderful season.” 
 Rath is a proven triple jumper.  She qualified for state as a sophomore placing 7th.  
She had placed in the top 4 at every meet that year.  She placed as state runner-up last 
season with a previous career best jump of 36’ 4.5” after placing first in every meet 
including league and regionals. 
 “Breaking the school record never seemed like a possibility until state last year,” 
said Rath, “but even then I knew it would still be hard.  This is one of my greatest 
accomplishments and I am so excited for the rest of this season.  I saved the best for 
last!” 


